
From: Kimberly Green
To: smhughes@tva.gov
Subject: CORRECTION: Request for Additional Information -TVA Alternative Request to Extend Watts Bar, Unit 2,

Containment Inservice Inspection Interval (EPID L-2024-LLR-0081)
Date: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 7:22:00 AM

Dear Shawna Hughes:
 
By email dated April 29, 2025 (ML25119A129), I transmitted a request for additional
information (RAI) to you regarding the Watts Bar, Unit 2, request for alternative to extend
the Watts Bar Nuclear Plant, Unit 2, Containment Inservice Inspection Program interval. In
both the email and its attachment, I incorrectly cited the date of the alternative request as
December 12, 2025. The correct date should be December 12, 2024.
 
Sincerely,
Kimberly Green
Senior Project Manager
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-1627
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